
August 
30th

This week in Room 22: 
The first graders worked hard this week. We continued to 
practice sounding out words and writing using our sounds. 
In math, we are practicing making 6, 7, 8, and 9 in different 
ways. In Writers’ Workshop, we discussed all the different 
things that writers write. We read The Dot and talked about 
trying our best and never giving up.

Next Week: 
Students will be wrapping up their five senses lessons in science.  
We will practice sight words and punctuation. The class will discuss 
writing about small moments in our Writers’ Workshop. Students 
will begin reading nonfiction stories and learning how to find the 
important details in the story.  Students will continue working on 
making numbers in different ways.

Reminders:
* We will go over our regular homework at Back to School 
Night. On Tuesday, students will bring home math homework 
to go with our math lessons. 
* Permission slips for Mustang Academy are going home 
today. If your student receives a permission slip, please sign 
and return it. Mustang Academy starts Tuesday, September 
3rd. 

Have a wonderful 
three day weekend!

Warmly, 
Mrs. Sarkany

Room 22
ksarkany@slusd.us

Upcoming Dates:

Monday, 9/2
No School- Labor Day

Tuesday, 9/3
Mustang Academy 

Begins

Thursday, 9/12
Back to School Night

6pm


